
CITY OF SAN CLEMENTE - INVESTMENT REPORT third Quarter Ending March 3l, 2017

Honorable Mayor, CiO Council and Investment Advisory Committee:

Introduction
Attached please find the City's investment report for the quarter ending March 31, 2017. This report conforms to the requirements of
the investment policy approved by the San Clemente City Council effective on December 6,2016. The next quarterly meeting of the
Investment Advisory Committee will be held at 5:30 p.m. on May 8,2017 (Monday) at City Hall (Oceanview Conference Room). The
Investment Advisory Committee will meet again at City Hall, Oceanview Conference Room on the following dates:

Please feel free to call me at 361-8341 (e-mail Taylorm@rSan-Clemente.org) if you have any questions, comments or suggestions
concerning this report.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Taylor, CFP
City Treasurer

. July 24,2017

. October 23, 2017

. January 22, 2018






































































































































































